DAILY BULLETIN NO. 33
Monday, October 21st

“People who repeatedly attack your confidence and self-esteem are quite aware of your potential, even if you are not.”
— Wayne Gerard Trotman

Today Thursday

« U of M/Morris rep here @ 10am « Climb Theater Anti Bullying Presentation
+ HCC rep here @ 1:30pm

Tuesday

« DECA Mtg. @ Ist lunch Friday

« U of M/Crookston rep here @ noon « School of Screams!!!!

« FB Playoff game - home

Wednesday

« Educational Talent Search Field Trip
« VB Section Playoff Game-home-7pm
« ALC

Attention DECA members attending the Fall Leadership Conference this weekend: There will be a brief
meeting tomorrow during first lunch. We will hand out permission forms and hand out the agenda.

Hey 10-12th grade girls and female teachers/staff! The Party in Pink Zumbathon is this Saturday, from 1:00-3:00. Mr
Wisotske will be DJ-ing the event, so there will be loud music and awesome lights, as well as Zumba instructors from Duluth,
Cromwell, and McGregor's own, Ms.]! Not only is the event going to be fun, but it's for a great cause--all proceeds go to the Susan
G Komen foundation, which is a research organization for breast cancer prevention. Free snacks will be provided. Everyone who
attends is eligible to win great prizes, like Zumba gear and a fit bit. The event is only $10 dollars so bring your friends, bring your

hours, please see Ms. ).

Band/Choir students: If you've sold more than 7 items, you can bring your form in Wednesday morning and come to a
chocolate sampling party in Ms J's room at 8:15. A reminder to all students, that money and forms are due on Friday, the 25th. THIS

Seniors - remember Ms. Dayton will be up in the HS library all week during your lunch to help with college application questions.

Greta is having a "Guess" the weight of the pumpkin contest. One guess per customer. Running till Oct. 29th...
Fabulous grant prize will be awarded to the one closest to the actual weight. ALL are welcome, even you Steve F

College Rep visits: U of M-Morris rep will be here today at 10am and the U of M-Crookston will be visiting tomorrow at 12:00.
Hibbing Community College will visit on Thursday the 24th at 1:30. Any juniors or seniors interested in these schools and
wanting to get more info should sign up on Ms. Dayton's door!

NHS and Jr. NHS Community Service Opportunity:The local ANGELS organization is hosting a dinner on Saturday,
October 26th, from 6-8 PM. Servers are needed. Contact Betty Jo Johnson at 426-5102 if interested. Double hours offered if your
NHS shirt is worn.

Seniors- please remember to turn in your senior packets for the yearbook to Mrs. Ryan as soon as possible!! Also if you have any

prom pictures, young pictures from elementary, outdoor life pictures or any random pictures with friends you might like to see in the
yearbook, turn those in as well! We will need your senior pictures by Nov. |8, so make sure you plan to have yours taken if you have

not already. Thank you!!

Activity Fees: There are several students who have not yet paid their activity fee for fall sports. Fees must be paid. If there is a
problem, see Mr. Staska.

Big Buck Contest: It’s that time of year again. If you want to have the much coveted Big Buck Award trophy in your possession
for an entire year and win a gift certificate to Gander Mountain, get signed up in the high school office. Remember, you must be

passing all of your classes to win.

Knock knock Who's there? Tank! Tank who? You're welcome!
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